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Principal's Address
Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a busy and productive week at Glebe
Public School as we approach the end of Term 1 for
2022. 

Today we held our Student Representative
Assembly (SRC) induction assembly. The assembly
was run by our school leaders and it was a
wonderful opportunity for them to formally
introduce themselves to our school and share their
views on what makes a successful leader. To see
the pride and commitment from our 2022 SRC
members as they received their badges was an
incredibly rewarding experience and I look forward
to working with them in 2022 and hearing their
perspectives and opinions. 
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Social Media
There has been an increase in the number of our
senior students who are using social media
platforms, such as TikTok. These students are
predominantly in our Year 5/6 classes. Although
students are legally underage to use these
platforms, we are unable to monitor what is allowed
in homes. Our role as a school is to educate students
about the importance of being responsible digital
citizens, including the importance of cyber safety.
There have been several instances in recent weeks
of students using social media to cyber bully other
students outside of school and as a result, these
issues then come into the school. Should your child
have access to social media, mainly TikTok, I ask that
you seriously consider the appropriateness of their
use and talk to your child about cyber bullying and
safety. Parent and carer resources on these topics
can be accessed by clicking here.

Have a restful weekend and I look forward to seeing
you at the book sale on the weekend. 

Bryce Walker
Principal
bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au

Annual Book Sale and Baraya-La Performing Arts
Group
This Saturday and Sunday the Annual Book Sale
will be held at Benledi House in Glebe (flyer
attached). Apart from being a fantastic fundraising
event, with funds raised going towards literacy
resources for the school, it is also the first official
performance of our school’s Baraya-La Performing
Arts group in over 2 years!. I am very much looking
forward to this event and seeing the group
perform. I would also like to acknowledge and
thank all the parents and carers who have
volunteered in the organisation of the book sale.

https://glebe-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/big-issues/cyberbullying
mailto:bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au


EMERGENCY RECESSEMERGENCY RECESS
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BELONGINGSBELONGINGS
Please ensure that your child has
their name clearly marked on their
belongings such as hats, jumpers,
drink bottles, and lunch
boxes/containers. This makes it much
easier for them to be returned should
they be lost or misplaced.    

The school has a supply of food for emergency
situations should students require them. These are
for situations such as a student drops their food.
They are not provided for students who do not like
what has been packed for them. Please ensure
that your child has enough recess and lunch for
the day. Should you be in a situation where you
need support in providing recess and lunch for
your child, we are more than happy to assist;
however, we ask that you contact the school and
have this conversation.   

Reminder:Reminder:Reminder:   
   EasterEasterEaster

Hat ParadeHat ParadeHat Parade   





MAKE FRIENDS! 
It has been great to see an improvement
in students arriving by 9:00am each day.

On time school attendance is vital;
however, we understand that at times

things happen which cannot be
controlled and students may be late.

Students who arrive after 9:00 am are to
go to the school office on arrival and

receive a late note. The reason for the
late arrival is recorded and we ask that

parents/carers please let the school
know the reason  i.e.  ‘student attended
a medical appointment’ etc. When there
is no reason provided, the late arrival is
recorded as unexplained. Late arrivals

are closely monitored by the school
executive as part of our attendance

procedures. 



Please refer to the ‘Compulsory School
Attendance - information for parents’

guidelines from the Department of
Education by clicking here
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When your child misses school they miss
important opportunities to... 

WHY ATTENDANCE MATTERSWHY ATTENDANCE MATTERS  

Attendance!Attendance!  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/media/documents/attendance/attendance_parents.pdf






WHATS ON AT

GLEBE NEXT TERM? 


